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This week, our story was ‘Goldilocks and the 3 bears’. We have talked about traditional tales.
The children have enjoyed making porridge, retelling the story with puppets and setting the table for the 3 bears. They have used their phonics knowledge to write lists and they have also made food art!
In Maths, we have worked on capacity and ordering containers by capacity.
We walked down to the hall on Monday for our PE session as the weather was unclement. We practised our aiming and throwing skills.
Another busy week!
Next week:	 - Wellies Wednesday! 
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week end!
Class 1 team











	
